
Umbrella Alley is now complete.  

Watch next week for an umbrella 

video.   

If you have a board to drop off, 

please contact Angela Smith at 

cic@centralhuron,com 

 

 

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week:  

 Install new water services 

 Excavate roadway and place new granulars 

 Test the new watermain 

 Landscape repairs between Princess Street West and Base Line (weather dependant) 

Follow us on Facebook 

@CentralHuronInspired and 

@CentralHuronBIA  
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Watch this!  

Construction Video 

Here the crew is putting an elbow on 

the water main, sending water up 

Albert Street.   

A look down into the new manhole! 

https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired
https://www.facebook.com/centralhuronbia/
https://spaces.hightail.com/receive/Pk2iguSWcy

